
Money raised for Charity in 2023/2024 
 

At Hordle CE Primary School we are proud to support local, national and global charities thus helping children to develop 

British values of charity and citizenship. In 2023/2024, the pupils have raised the following money for charities as below: 

Class Charity  Total Amount Raised  
FS Bumblebee Conservation Trust £20.36 

Badger RNLI £36.79 
Squirrel Lowland Rescue  £36.79 

Hedgehog Mercy Ships  £36.79 

Ash Simon Says  £149.30 
Hazel Food Bank  £22.05 and a car full of groceries for 

the Food Bank  
Oak Save the Children £268.17 

Wilverley Blue Cross £184.34 
Hawkhill Mind  £655.51 

Deerleap  Ambitious about Autism  £167.31 

 

As a school, we also raised an incredible £241.85 for Comic Relief, £267.22 for Children in Need, £203.38 for Earth Day and 

£219.15 for Macmillan! 

 

In total Team Hordle raised £2509.01 for the children’s chosen charities in 2023/2024. Thank you to everyone for your 

support and to the children for their astounding fundraising efforts! 


